
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF SWEDEN 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to the provisions of Town Law, and the 

Town of Sweden Land Use Development and Subdivision Regulations, a public hearing will be 

held by the Planning Board at the Town Offices, 18 State Street, Brockport, New York, on 

Monday, July 8, 2024, commencing at 7 p.m. to consider the following: 

 

 Application of Jason and Bethany Matsko, 17 Long Point Lane, Brockport, New York, 

for approval of the Matsko Subdivision, being a resubdivision of Lot 108 of the Northview 

Subdivision, Section 1, located at 17 Long Point Lane, Brockport, New York.  Applicants are 

proposing to add ±0.500 acres to the west of the existing lot.  The property is owned by Jason 

and Bethany Matsko, tax account number: 083.01-1-43 and 083.01-1-27.3 (part of). 

 

 Also, application of William and Teresa Allocco, 35 Sequoia Drive, Rochester, New 

York, for approval of the Grandland Subdivision, being a resubdivision of Lot 1 of the Tyler-

Allocco Subdivision, located at 203 Swamp Road, Brockport, New York. Applicants are 

proposing to subdivide the property into two lots.  Lot 1, ± 0.925 acres, including the existing 

house, and Lot 2, ±8.402 acres.  No new development is proposed. The property is owned by 

William J. and Teresa M. Allocco., tax account number:  099.04-1-2.11. 

 

Maps and information are on file in the Town of Sweden offices and may be inspected 

during regular business hours. 

 

     TOWN OF SWEDEN 

 

     Craig McAllister     

      Planning Board Chairman 


